

SKCS NewsLetter

Home of the Panthers

FEBRUARY 22, 2024



<u>Friday, February 23rd</u> DEPOSIT DAY

8th Grade Retreat at Santee Lakes 9–3pm





2:15pm Stations of the Cross 7th

Monday, February 26th

8:15 am Morning Assembly Vision Screening 9:30-noon

Tuesday, February 27th

Vision Screening 9:30-noon PE - all grades Confessions 10-11:30 8th & 6th Used Uniform & Spirit Wear sale after school

Wednesday, February 28th 10am am Mass-

celebrated by Bishop Pulido, one of our new San Diego bishops. Families are encouraged to celebrate with us! Vision Screening 9:30-noon 1pm dismissal

Thursday, February 29th

PE - all grades Vision Screening 9:30-noon Progress Reports go home

Friday, March 1st First Friday Adoration

First Friday Adoration & Benediction 9:45 am



2:15pm Stations of the Cross-6th

Re-Enrollment for 2024-2025 Deadline: 4/20/24

- To enroll for next year, you do not need to submit an application for returning students, just click the "Enroll" option from your Family Portal, then click
 - Enroll/Reenrollment > Click here to open Enrollment > under the school year 2024-25 click Start Enrollment Packet.
- There is an \$11 fee to FACTS for each re-enrolled student at this time.
- The School fees will be billed April 20.
 If you register after 4/20, the late fee of \$250 will be tacked onto the registration fee.
- If you are enrolling a **new member** of your family, choose "Application" from the Family Portal > Create a New Student Application. They are automatically accepted. There is a \$22 fee for new students.
- Once you submit your "Application," you will receive an email to enroll your additional family member.
- If you are coming from the Preschool or your additional family member was in the preschool, just choose the "reenroll" option. You are already in the system as a student.



Gift Card/ Scrip Program

A gift card (scrip) report has been sent in the Thursday envelope to all the families that have participated in this vital fundraiser. Each family is obligated to purchase at least \$6,000 of gift cards to help support the school. Any shortfall will be assessed at the end of the school year at 6%.

If you would like to participate in this fundraiser, please visit

www.RaiseRight.com or the

RaiseRight app to see all the wonderful gift cards that you may order.

St. Kieran Catholic School enrollment code for RaiseRight is

F3FD87CD9458. If you have any questions, please contact the scrip coordinator at giftcards@stkieran.com .











PLANNING AHEAD

EASTER BREAK
BEGINS ON
HOLY THURSDAY, MARCH 28TH
SCHOOL RESUMES
MONDAY, APRIL 8TH

Lenten Food Drive February 14th-March 20th

Please remember those who are struggling to put food on the table for their families.

> Canned foods Peanut Butter Pasta Jam Nuts



Put donations in the box by your child's classroom.

Cereal

K-8 March 9th at
Cathedral Catholic
High School
Interested in participating?
applications available
in the office.
Questions:
athletics@saintkierancatholic
school.org



With your grace, may we live Lent fully and move with transformed hearts into the abundant life of Easter morning. Amen.